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2024 Dues Cards 

Brethren, 

In the coming weeks, new durable plastic dues cards will be sent to your Lodge Secretary for 

distribution. Each Master Mason will receive a card from their home lodge and will have the 

ability to order additional cards for other Lodges they hold membership in through the member 

portal on Grand View. Additional and replacement cards will cost $5 each.  

 

The QR code on the front of the card will link to your virtual card within Grand View and will 

show all active memberships when scanned. Additionally, any member’s good standing can be 

verified by texting the member ID number to the phone number on the back of the card.  

The Trustees of the Grand Lodge of Texas have authorized the use of the virtual dues card in 

Grand View. Please be aware that other Grand Jurisdictions may not recognize this form of 

identification. 

Grand View Member Portal Virtual Card 

 

  

 


